COPY.

15th January, 1938.

Dear Sirs,
With reference to the case of the steamer

"NTRITOS", which vessel it is understood 1s now under

your inspection, I have to acquaint you a representative of

the Owners has called at this Office today and stated that 1t

1g desired to fit into this vessel a donkey boller taken out

of the Motorship "Nestor", No.30606 in the Reglster Book, and

in this cqnnection I have to inform you that provided you can
satisfy yourselves that the boiler was previously classed with
this Soclety, it could be instelled if found in good condition.

You will be so good as to let me know the

1dentification marks on the boller, and, if there is no

available certificate, a note should be taken of the principal
dimensions, and this information forwarded to this Office

for comparison with the First Intry Reportshould it be found from
the marks one is available in this Office.

I em, Dear 8irs,
Yours faithfully,
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